
27 October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

MIJS Reading Mornings

At MIJS we are committed to developing a love of reading in all our children. We understand
that the ‘eureka moment’ when readers find that one book which opens a whole new world to
them, can come at any age; therefore we are determined to offer all our children as many
opportunities as we can to find that one book.

From Monday 30th October we will once again be inviting parents and carers to come in and
read with their child for a few minutes in the mornings, during the drop off window on
selected days (between 8.40 and 8.50am).

We are aware that for some parents this is not an option, so please do listen to your child
read, by just signing and dating their reading record we can see that your child has read and
they will be on their way to earning merits. You do not need to always write a longer
comment.

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Hogwarts Class Wonderland
Class Narnia Class Neverland Class Farthing Wood

Class

Rivendell Class Whoville Class

We look forward to seeing you.

Sophie Bugg
Interim Head of Schools MIJS


